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Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
November 14, 2012 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

Re:  Lakefront Utilities Inc. Interrogatory Responses to VECC in the proceeding EB-2012-0144 

 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) hereby requests an extension to its responses to VECC  Interrogatories  to applicable 
participants (including VECC and  the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”).)  LUI requests a new submission date for 
responses to VECC I.R’s, to be Monday November 19, 2012.   

 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact Jennifer Theoret, Director, Finance 
and Compliance, at jtheoret@lusi.on.ca or (905) 372-2193. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
{Original Signed} 
 
 
Jennifer Theoret, CPA, CA 
Director, Finance and Compliance 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
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